NOTES & NEWS: A CLVN publication highlighting membership meetings and events
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	Member Notices
1. Community Policing meetings are held on the second Tuesday of odd months at 6:30 p.m. and the CLVN meeting will be held on the second Tuesday of the odd months at 7p.m. 
2. CLVN Dues for 2017 are now due. Dues are $20 per person, $10 if you are a senior (60 years or older) and $50 for a business. You can pay be check, cash or paypal.  
3. CLVN Wine Tasting April 9, 2017 at Kirkwood from 2-5 p.m.
4. CLVN Flower Sale with orders due May 8, 2017 and pick up at Agassiz School on May 13, 2017.
5. Plan to attend our Beer Tasting at George St. Pub, Sunday May 21, 2017 from 4-7 p.m., $10.  
  

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


****At Advocate Illinois Masonic Hospital-Olson Auditorium-1st Floor, 7:00 p.m.
                 NEXT MEETING MARCH 14, 2017  

Amended  Agenda for MARCH 14, 2017  





1. Presentation by  SAA 17 
2. Presentation by Heather Way Kitzes of the Chicago Cubs

3. Presentation by Moe Hammad for a new store at the former Pompei site at 2955 N. Sheffield , package goods liquor request
4. President’s Report-Marsalek
5. Approval of Minutes –Nov. 2016 and Jan. 2017           
6. Treasurer’s Report-Kerr
7. Committee Reports- Beautification-Marsalek  
8. CDDC Report-Poppy/Diamond
9. LVCC Report
10. Ald. Report
11. New Business
12. Old Business 
13. Adjournment
Up-Coming Events
                    3/14/17                      Community Policing Meeting 6:30 p.m; CLVN meeting 7p.m.
                    4/9/17                        Wine Tasting at Kirkwood 
                    4/22/17                      Clean and Green 10-a.m. –noon. 
                    5/8/17                        Flower orders due  
                    5/13/17                      Flower pick up at Agassiz
                    5/21/17                      Ber tasting at George St. Pub, 4-7 p.m., $10

                    6/9/17                        Outdoor movie at Hawthorne Moana  (rain date June 10)
                    7/14/17                      Outdoor movie at Hawthorne –Finding Dory (rain date July 15)
                    8/18/17                      Outdoor movie at Hawthorne-Sing  Aug. 18 (rain date Aug. 19)     
WHAT HAPPENED LAST MONTH
MINUTES FROM JANUARY 10, 2017 MEETING
CLVN President, Diann Marsalek, called the meeting to order at 6:55 p.m. Officers in attendance: Terry Diamond-Recording Secretary, Mary Anderson-Corresponding Secretary, Treasurer-Ross Kerr and Area Director-Dorothy Klees. Excused officers were: Jeanne Saliture-Vice President and Area Directors: Jude Korol, Sharon Williams and Charley Wilcox.  A quorum was not present.
Presentation by Azteca Grill 847 W. Belmont for incidental liquor license: Marsalek received a call that the business is withdrawing their request to sell liquor at the location on Belmont at this time.    
Presentation by Maureen Martino on SSA17: Martino is on vacation so Maggie Koehler made a presentation. LVECC is the new manager for SSA 17 which covers our area. Chicago View also known as Central Lake View Merchants has dissolved. LVECC became the manager of SSA 17 on January 1, 2017. LVECC will be issuing an RFP to find a provider to provide private security along Belmont and Sheffield. Belmont and Sheffield will become a security priority. Also in the spring, SSA 17 will provide services such as power washing, street cleaning, beautification such as hanging baskets on street poles and seasonal décor. SSA 8 is the provider for Broadway. SSA 17 will work with other business chambers including Halsted Business Alliance to create a joint force to address security. Also they will work with the CTA for the Belmont stop and the bars on Clark to address security.  The SSA receives funding from businesses and residents that live on Sheffield. There are 13 commissioners consisting of business representatives and residents. The number of commissioners may expand. Currently trash pick-up is three days a week but that may expand.  The City picks up the bins and the SSA sweeps and works on loose litter on the parkways/streets. There is a plan to open an SSA office in the boundaries of CLVN. The boundaries of SSA 17 include Sheffield from Diversey to Irving Park, Clark from Fletcher to Irving and Belmont from Halsted to Racine. The annual budget is around $900,000.00. Diamond commented this is a positive move and the community will have great expectations for this future plan. SSA used $150,000.00 for their security budget while Chicago View used $20,000.00 for security on the main streets. SSA 17 will be asked to return to the March meeting to make a presentation since they will have been operational by 3 months and offer more on their plans/programs. 
Marsalek introduced the new Commander for the 19th District-Marc Buslik. Marsalek and Buslik have talked about Belmont and Sheffield. Commander Buslik will start a foot patrol on Belmont from Sheffield to Halsted. He is looking at the District needs and believes certain programs/practices will be implemented to better the District. He is also working on obtaining additional resources from the Superintendent’s office. Commander Buslik previously worked as a Commander in the 14th District and the Superintendant’s office. He has extensive work with community policing.   
Ald. Report: Chris Jessup reported Ald. Tunney has been fighting for more police staff for the 19th district since November of 2015. In 2015 there were 333 staff and in 2016 we now had 385 staff. Any new business seeking to sell liquor is required to have a plan of operation and will be sent to CLVN if the business is located in the CLVN boundaries. The owners of 1000 Liquors have been attending the Hawthorne Neighbors meeting and the beat meetings. The building housing a dental office on Belmont just west of the Walgreens on Sheffield is in housing court for numerous violations including roof issues. A permit was issued for the former nail salon/hair dresser on Sheffield just to the north of Belmont on the east side of the street. The building is being gutted and an Italian Wine Bar is hoping to be a tenant. They want to have a business on the first floor and a private banquet room in the basement. Hawthorne Neighbors meets on Tuesdays at Home Run Inn. No alcohol is to be served after 2 a.m. at Cheesie’s. Ald. Tunney recycled over 600 Christmas trees. You can leave your tree in the alley for recycling.      
President’s Report: Happy 2017. The Community Policing and CLVN meetings for 2017 will be 3/14/17, 5/9/17, 7/11/17, 9/12/17 and 11/14/17. Also 2017 dues are now due. The Chicago Park District is holding a meeting on Jan. 13, 2017 to receive comments from area residents on the north side parks. A CLVN officer will attend on behalf of CLVN. If anyone has any comments on community needs and planning for our three local parks please send the comments to centrallakeivewneighbors@gmail.com.  The CLVN events being planned are a Beer and food pairing at Matilda’s for March 5, 2017 and our Wine Tasting at Kirkwood in April of 2017. The outdoor summer movies will be tentatively scheduled for June 9, July 14 and we are looking for a date in August. The CLVN flower sale will be held on May 13, 2017 with orders due May 8, 2017.       
Approval of Minutes: Tabled to the next meeting.        
Treasurer’s Report:  Kerr reported that the balance in the CLVN accounts is $16,235.96. We have 112 paid members which includes 9 businesses and 43 members who used paypal to pay their dues. The 2017 budget will be presented at the March 14, 2017 meeting.  
Beautification Committee Report: Tabled to next meeting.   
CDDC Report: Diamond reported the December 2016 meeting was cancelled. The next meeting is January 25, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. at Ann Sather’s.        
Planning & Zoning Committee Report: Tabled to the next meeting.   
LVCC Report:  Maggie Koehler announced the LVCC Annual Meeting to be held on Jan. 19, 2017 at Sports Corner and asked LVCC members to pay their dues.          
Agassiz School report:  Tabled to the next meeting.      
Old Business: None.  
New Business: None
Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
CAPS REPORT 19th District - Beat 1933 (boundary - Belmont to Diversey between Lincoln to Halsted): The CAPS meeting was held on Jan. 10, 2017. There were 3 unlawful entries with one being an attempt on the 1000 block of Oakdale, one forcible entry into a storage unit on the 900 block of Oakdale and the last in which the windows were left open on Oakdale. There were items stolen from an apartment on the 3100 block of N. Kenmore. Two juveniles were arrested for burglaries on the 1700 block of W. School.  An individual has been identified as being in Lake View that has been arrested 6 times for burglary and is on parole. He lives in the 14th District near Bucktown and appears cleanly dressed. He is identified as a male Hispanic and the police are keeping him on their radar. Call 911 if you see a suspicious persons or vehicles in the area. There were 5 robberies in the area with one being on the 2800 block of N. Halsted. Theis robbery appears gang related. There was an armed robbery on the 3100 block of N. Halsted in which the victim was intoxicated and his phone was taken from him. There was a strong arm robbery on the 1500 block of W. Belmont in which a wallet was taken. The offender is a male black. A robbery occurred the day of the meeting in which a juvenile was arrested and found with the victim’s cell phone. A woman was on the 3100 block of N. Kenmore at 9:45 p.m. and she was taking pictures on the street. An individual pushed her to the ground and stole her purse. The individual fled into a black SUV. The offender was described as a male with race unknown. Many thefts occurred from 14 buildings. In December there were thefts from cars mostly valuable items left in cars. Do not leave any valuables in the car. Also tires and their rims are being stolen. Watch for cars on cement blocks. Please register your bikes with the police. The Chicago Police Dept. is recruiting new members. The next meeting will be held on March 14, 2017. The 2017 beat meetings will be held on 3/14/17, 5/9/17, 7/11/17, 9/12/17 and 11/14/17. The 19th District’s Commander is Marc S. Buslik and his contact information is marc.buslik@chicagopolice.org. The next Community Policing meeting will be held on March 14 , 2017 in the Olson Auditorium (first floor), Advocate Illinois Masonic Hospital, 836 W. Wellington.  Sign up for CLEARpath at www.chicagopolice.org to find the latest news and communicate with the police. Also you can text the police and receive cash rewards for tips on crime see www.chicagopolice.org/txt2tip. The 19th District Community Policing phone number is 312-744-0064.  
___________________________________________________________________________
Questions about your membership? Know neighbors that want to join? Go to www.clvn.org to download a copy of our membership form or contact Diann Marsalek at centrallakeviewneighbors@gmail.com.
CLVN
C/O Mary Anderson  
3107 N. Kenmore 
Chicago, Illinois 60657
